
Belinda Scott - Fwd: Objection to AGL Gas - Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago 

  
From Denis Wilson 
Chairman  
Australian Water Campaigners 
PO Box 3158 
Robertson NSW 2577 
 
 
Subject: Objection to AGL Gas - Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline to Hexham 
 
To whom it may concern: 
I wish to place on notice formal objection to AGL Gas Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline 
to Hexham, on behalf of Australian Water Campaigners, a group dedicated to protecting Australia's water 
resources from contamination. In this case our concern is based on the potentially damaging impact of the 
Coal Seam Gas industry, and also the likely impact on the lower Hunter River and estuary, an area noted for 
its Ramsar listed Wetlands. 
I am still developing on my letter of concerns. 
I wish to lodge this preliminary objection to the AGL proposal and will follow up with my full submission as 
soon as possible. In the meantime, please note that I claim Submitters Rights and be able to add to this 
formal objection. 
 
There are major concerns with the gas industry, there EA as usual covers over 5 volumes and reading this in 
the allotted timeframe is unreasonable. 
I will send my further submission through as soon as possible. 
Thank you 
 
Denis Wilson 
Chairman  
Australian Water Campaigners 
 
PO Box 3158 
Robertson NSW 2577 
 
Sent 4:29PM  
29 July 2011 
 
 
 
 

From:    Denis Wilson <peonyden@gmail.com>
To:    Planning Dept - objections <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    29/07/2011 4:32 PM
Subject:   Fwd: Objection to AGL Gas - Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago
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